March 24, 2019

Dear TAC Chair and members,

For personal and scheduling reasons, | am resigning my position with the City of London
Council’s Transportation Advisory Committee, effectively immediately.

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the Urban League and City Council for allowing me to
serve on the committee for the past four years, City staff for being so supportive and helpful,
and the TAC members who I've had the pleasure to work alongside.

| look forward to seeing the TAC’s future progress on important transportation issues.

Sincerely,

h

Amanda Stratton

Cc: Urban League of London



